
Drinking Water Consumer Confidence Report

Consumer Confidence Reports (CCRs), also known as drinking water quality reports, summarize
information about the local drinking water for the previous year. The U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) requires every community water supplier to provide a CCR to its
customers annually.

Village of Marblehead's CCR can be found using the link below.
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https://www.marbleheadohio.org/water/page/drinking-water-consumer-confidence-report
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